
From: Wride, Jack
To:
Subject: RE: 20/0309/FUL ~ 2 Boltmore Close NW4 1EX -Proposed erection of a two storey dwelling with rooms in

the roof space
Date: 05 March 2020 14:14:00

Duly noted, thank you.
From: Brian Giandoni  
Sent: 04 March 2020 22:00
To: Wride, Jack <Jack.Wride@Barnet.gov.uk>
Cc: Raphael Weisz <rw@thewgroup.co.uk>
Subject: 20/0309/FUL ~ 2 Boltmore Close NW4 1EX -Proposed erection of a two storey dwelling
with rooms in the roof space
Good Evening Jack,
Please find attached two letters in response to comments made by neighbouring properties,
made with reference to the above proposals and published on your website recently.
One contains my response and comments, and the other is from my client, who is also the
householder at No.2 Boltmore Close.
If you need anything further, or would like to discuss the issue, please contact me.
Regards
Brian Giandoni RIBA

M: 07793 434186

E: 
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